Decatur Decatur Public School District #61

o ggl?(l,'&s 101 West Cerro Gordo Street
Educating for Success Decatur IL 62523 — 217.362.3011
Melissa Bradford

Freedom of Information Officer

November 02, 2023

Reed Sutman
Phone: 217 413-9202
Email: reed@decaturvote.com

Dear Reed Sutman,

I am in receipt of your Freedom of Information Request (FOIA), which was emailed by
you and received by me on Wednesday, October 25, 2023. Decatur Public School’s
response is due Thursday, November 02, 2023. The FOIA request asked for the
following:

Subject: FOIA Request - Board Emails - | request:
1. All emails sent by Board members yesterday, October 24, 2023 through today
October 25, 2023.
a. Response: See the attached document titled, “Emails-Board Emails
10.24.23-10.25.23.”

This response is intended to comply with your request. Should you feel that the District
has misinterpreted your request, or should you wish to clarify your request, please
contact the District, in writing, so that it may respond accordingly. Additionally, you are
hereby notified, pursuant to Section 9 of the Act (5 ILCS 140/9), of your right to review
by the Public Access Counselor:

Ms. Leah Bartelt Phone: 1-877-299-FOIA
Public Access Counselor (1-877-299-3642)

Office of the Attorney Generall Fax: (217) 782-1396

500 S. 2nd Street Email: public.access@ilag.qov
Springfield, lllinois 62701

You are further notified that you have the right to judicial review as provided in Section
11 of the Act (5 ILCS 140/11).

Ce/s;zectfully submed,
L

Melissa Bradford .
Freedom of Information Officer

cc: Dr. Rochelle Clark, Superintendent
Attorney
File




